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From: Linda Makarchuk  
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To: BoardSec
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Subject: Regarding-Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.'s GTA Project EB-2012-0451 (Cc City of Toronto
Councillors)
 
July 28, 2013
 
Dear Ontario Energy Board (OEB):
 
In the Toronto July 27, 2013 Star newspaper there was a “Notice of Revised Application”
with regards to the Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. requesting to revise its application
approval to build two segments of pipeline in the Greater Toronto Area.
 
If this pipeline goes through could you make sure that they make it so that it doesn’t leak.
 
My concern is for any watershed that runs down towards Lake Ontario that if there is a leak it
may affect the drinking water for all those who use the watershed’s water supply.
This includes the City of Toronto where I live.
 
I know that many oil and gas companies want to use pipelines for the distribution of their
energy resources but they have to make sure they are unbreakable, that they can stand up to
the winter freezing, any accidental drilling by another source in the area of the pipeline, an
earthquake as we have felt tremors in the area before and any sabotage that may be
attempted.
 
With the recent train derailment in Quebec and the recent tanker truck accident that was on
the news some people are thinking that pipelines may be the best way to distribute oil and
gas.
 

http://www.ontarioenergyboard.ca/


Again as long as they are made so they cannot break.
 
My other concern is that Enbridge hasn’t had a good reputation for safety and it is imperative
that they do so if they are to continue on with the process of distributing oil and gas through
the pipeline that is indicated in the  July 27, 2013 Toronto Star newspaper, GTA Project EB-
2012-0451, Map of Segment A.
 
Linda Makarchuk
Toronto Resident who knows we are having a hard time with safe drinking water  not only
because of the Don River being polluted but with the recent rain fall and it’s sewer backups.
We don’t need an oil or gas spill into any underground watershed that could also pollute our
drinking water.




